

April 19, 2014

Daemen College Faculty, Staff, and Students

Dear Colleagues,

I am pleased to announce that Daemen College has been selected to receive a Certificate of Recognition for Outstanding Environmental Stewardship from the U.S. Green Building Council's New York Upstate Chapter. This is a great honor and tribute to the hard work of our faculty, staff, and students in Daemen's ongoing campus sustainability efforts.

I will be proud to accept the award on behalf of the college on Earth Day, April 22, at 1:00 p.m. on the first floor of the Research and Information Commons. Also in attendance will be Aliesa Adelman, who serves on the chapter's board of directors, and Dr. Brenda Young, chair of the global and local sustainability program at Daemen. I encourage you to attend the presentation if your schedule permits.

I'd like to extend my deepest thanks to each of you for your dedication and effort toward Daemen's receiving this honor.

Cordially,

Gary A. Olson

Lary A. Olson

President